
28/08/2023, 09:38 Mail - Eilish Cartysquires - Outlook

Fwd: Thank you for your message

Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Mon 8/14/2023 1:48 PM

To:Eilish Cartysquires <ec@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

Wendy McGuinness
McGuinness Institute
Level 1A, 15 Allen St, Wellington
New Zealand 
www.mcguinnessinstitute.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: 
Date: 14 August 2023 at 11:53:54 AM NZST
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

Subject: RE: Thank you for your message

Kia ora Wendy
 
Our name was formally changed with the electoral commission to Te Pāti Māori on 12 July 2023.
 
We have gone by this name since 2017.
 
Ngā mihi
 

 
   

   
      

      
    
      

 

 
 

               
               

 
  

 




